Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Peter Connor, Lead Member for Housing,

in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J (a) (i), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve
the entering into a contract with Orbis plc for the provision of security to void properties for the West Salford (NPHL) area, for a minimum of two years, at a cost of £108,000 per annum..

The Reasons are the proposed appointment follows a joint procurement exercise seeking void security contractors for both the Central Salford and West Salford areas. The City Council has already given approval to the appointment of Orbis plc in respect of the Central Salford area.
Options considered and rejected were take no action.

Assessment of Risk medium to high.

The source of funding is Housing Revenue Programme.

Legal Advice obtained Yes - Pauline Lewis.

Financial Advice obtained yes - David Wright.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

(if the documents disclose exempt or confidential information, they should not be listed, but the following wording shall be inserted : "(The relevant documents contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection)":-
Report submitted to the Housing Lead Member Briefing held on 15th November, 2007

Contact Officer: Nigel Sedman - Asst Director NPHL 
Tel No 925 1290

	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Environment, Housing and Planning Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed:  Councillor Peter Connor

Lead Member for Housing
Dated:  Thursday, 15 November, 2007
*
This decision was published on Thursday, 15th November, 2007.
*
This decision will come in force on #Friday, 23rd November, 2007 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

